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15 June 2022


Dear Parents/Carers

As your child’s first year at BBEC is nearing its end we wanted to let you know about changes that are happening in September.  Many of you will have been in contact with Mrs White, Head of Year 7 during the year and will know what an excellent Head of Year she is.  

From September, she is starting a new role in school so will no longer be looking after Year 7.  We have, however, been very lucky to appoint Mr Dalby.  He is moving from his role in the English Department where he looked after Year 7 English, to looking after the whole of Year 7.

To make sure there is a very smooth transition, Mrs White will continue to work with Year 7 until the summer holiday. 

If you need to contact your child’s Head of Year this term, you can speak to Mr Dalby or Miss White.

We know that Mr Dalby will continue with the excellent work Miss White has started and that he is very much looking forward to getting to know you and your child(ren).
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Ruth Hartley
Head of School
Buttershaw Business & Enterprise College
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